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August 22, 2011

Governor Victor Atiyeh
519 SW Park Avenue, Suite 208
Portland, OR 97205

Dear Governor Atiyeh,

On behalf of the Columbia River Gorge Commission | want to thank you for your thoughtful and
kind letter regarding the 25" Anniversary of the National Scenic Area Act. A portion of your letter
was read to the audience at the Recognition Event at Skamania Lodge, and it was warmly
received.

Your awe of the beauty of the Gorge and your passion in protecting the resources and assisting
economic vitality are evident in your writing.

Thank you again for contributing to a successful 25" Anniversary Event, as well as your support
for the last 25 years.

Reaards.

Jill Arens
Executive Director














